
Urgent

Supplementary Notice of the Department of Commerce of

Guangdong Province on Responding to the Epidemic Situation of

Novel Coronavirus Infection

Provincial Related Units, Commerce Bureaus, Investment Promotion Bureaus at
All and Above Prefectural-Level Cities,

At present, our province has urgently initiated a first-level response to major public health

emergencies on January 23, in accordance with the Notice of the Guangdong Provincial Leading

Group Office for the Prevention and Control of New Coronavirus Infection on Restricting Mass

Activities which demands that all large-scale economic and trade activities be suspended from

now on, and all efforts be made to prevent and control the epidemic of pneumonia caused by novel

coronavirus. There will be further notice of the recovery time.

Department of Commerce of Guangdong Province
January 24, 2020
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